
Dear Dr, Pelan, 
 
I am fully supportive of the Ravenhill Steering Group submission to the Social Development 
Committee on the Licensing Bill.  
 
There are many issues surrounding the development of the Kingspan grounds I am not happy with. A 
resident of 30+ years and finding the last couple of years among the worst, feeling the stadium is 
now built and residents no longer have a voice, however I fully understand you are focusing on the 
'Licensing Bill’   
 
I have to date had no communication from the MLA I would appeal to Ulster Rugby to listen to 
residents, enforce the proposed 10pm end of sale of alcohol and be responsible for fans leaving 
Kingspan with drink. 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Alan Mackey 
(A resident of Ravenhill Park) 
 


